
STORM DEBRIS PICKUP 

 
NOTICE: 

The last day for storm debris pick-up for Grayson County is 
Friday, Dec. 13. Anyone who s�ll has storm debris out for pickup 

will need to call Paul Hoyle at 276-768-6244 or email him at 
phoyle@graysoncountyva.gov so he can no�fy the contractor of 

the loca�on for pickup. 


